
Dear Parents,

It’s that time of year again….The Book Fair is HERE!  Please make plans to come shop with us 
Friday, October 8-Thursday, October 14.  

Each class will shop the book fair on their library day. If you are unable to join your student(s) on 
their day listed below, please send money with them to school or put money in their E-WALLET.  
Teachers can send students to shop the book fair IF they have money, and their class has already 
shopped. We will have plenty of adult volunteers to help them find appropriate books. 

Attached is a flyer highlighting the types of children’s books that will be available for you to 
purchase.  Please note that there will be many books available that are not in this flyer, and if we 
run out of a particular book (in the flyer), we can order them for you or your child(ren)!

Please send money in an envelope marked “Book Fair,” and please make checks payable to Cary 
Woods Elementary. Information is also attached about the E-WALLET, which is a fantastic way for 
your child to have money to spend, but not the responsibility to keep up with it! 

Thanks again for supporting Cary Woods Elementary! We look forward to seeing you at the 
BOOK FAIR!!!

Friday: Felipe, Sanders, Torbert, Jennings, Neighbors
Monday: Braswell, Shumate, Davis, Sacco, Burns, Keel, Stanfield, Miranda
Tuesday:  Jackson, Vickers, Dillard, Collins, Yaeger, Bethea
Wednesday:  Sutterfield, Leach, Kimbrell, Williams
Thursday:  Bramblett, Meadows, Boswell

Thank you!
H. Bigham, Media Specialist
hcbigham@auburnschools.org
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